Public Notice

PUBLIC NOTICE
PETERSBURG BOROUGH
SEEKING LETTERS OF INTEREST TO SERVE AS
PETERSBURG BOROUGH’S REPRESENTATIVES TO
THE SOUTHEAST ALASKA POWER AGENCY (SEAPA)

The Petersburg Borough is accepting letters of interest from
citizens who wish to serve the community as a Board Member to
the Southeast Alaska Power Agency (SEAPA) for calendar year
2020. The Borough Assembly will appoint two voting members
and two alternates to the SEAPA board.

Letters of interest should be submitted

to Clerk Thompson at the Borough = ™ il
offices located at 12 S. Nordic Drive; by PETE'R S. BLUUR G
sending to PO Box 329, Petersburg, AK ALASESA

99833; or by emailing to dthompson@petersburgak.gov.
Published: October 31 and November 14, 2019

PUBLIC NOTICE
PETERSBURG BOROUGH
SEEKING LETTERS OF INTEREST TO SERVE
ON THE PETERSBURG ECONOMIC
DEVELOPMENT COUNCIL AS THE ASSEMBLY’S
APPOINTED PUBLIC MEMBER AT-LARGE
The Petersburg Borough is seeking letters of interest to serve on
the Petersburg Economic Development Council as the Assembly’s
Appointed Public Member At-Large. Appointees will serve a 3 year
term (until December 31, 2022). Residents who wish to serve the
community are encouraged to submit a letter of interest to Clerk
Thompson at the borough municipal
building located at 12 S. Nordic & [, & 15
Drive; by sending to PO Box 329, ﬂ& éﬁﬂ
Petersburg, AK 99833; or by emailing PETFE, RS BURG

to dthompson@petersburgak.gov. ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT COUNCIL
Published: November 14, 2019 ALASKA
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